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September 8, 2021
VIA E-MAIL

Katherine Collier, Esq.
Mississippi Public Service Commission
501 North West Street, Suite 201A
Jackson, MS 39201
katherine.collier@psc.ms.gov

Re: Great River Utility Operating Company, LLC Post-Order Sewer Compliance
Docket
Docket No. 2021-AD-116

Dear Katherine:

By Commission order issued in Docket No. 2020-UA-144, Great River Water is required to file
with the Commission "evidence of closing" the sale and transfers approved therein. This letter will
confirm the following transactions:

On August 19, 2021, the sale of the Pecan Village sewer system between Great River Utility
Operating Company, LLC and Pecan Village, LLC was closed. Operation over the system has now
been transferred to Great River Water.

On August 24, 2021 the sale of the Business Park and The Trace sewer systems between Great
River Utility Operating Company, LLC and, S2 Environmental, LLC were closed. Operations over the
systems have now been transferred to Great River Water.

On August 25, 2021 the sale of the Leland Pointe sewer system between Great River Utility
Operating Company, LLC and Affordable Homes of Vicksburg, Inc. was closed. Operation over the
system has now been transferred to Great River Water.

On August 25, 2021, the sale of the Piney Woods sewer system between Great River Utility
Operating Company, LLC and West Coast Lumber, Inc. was closed. Operation over the system has.
now been transferred to Great River Water.

On September 2, 2021, the sale of the Cedar Lane sewer system between Great River Utility
Operating Company, LLC and Cedar Creek Development inc. was closed. Operation over the system
has now been transferred to Great River Water.
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On September 3, 2021, the sale of The Trace sewer system between Great River Utility
Operating Company, LLC and Enviroserve, Inc. was closed. Operation over the system has now been
transferred to Great River Water.

On September 7, 2021, the sale of the Twelve Oaks sewer system between Great River Utility
Operating Company, LLC and Westbrook Construction Company of Oxford, LLC, and Twelve Oaks
Utility Company, Inc. was closed. Operation over the system has now been transferred to Great River
Water.

On September 7, 2021, the sale of the Camden Place sewer system between Great River Utility
Operating Company, LLC and Ironwood Utilities, LLC was closed. Operation over the system has now
been transferred to Great River Water.

As required by the Commission's June 8th Order, Great River Water is sending a notice of the
change in ownership and operation, consistent with the form already on file with the Commission, to all
customers during the next billing cycle.

Great River Water is maintaining all closing records (some of which are confidential) for review
by the Commission or Mississippi Public Utilities Staff upon request.

Sincerely,

Leo E. Manuel

LEM:hr

cc: Ross Hammons, Esq. (ross.hammons@psc.ms.gov)
Sally Burchfield Doty, Esq. (sally.doty@mpus.ms.gov)
Mr. Kyle Brown (kyle.brown@mpus.ms.gov)
Mr. Ron Brewer (ron.brewer@mpus.ms.gov)
Patricia Trantham Smith, Esq. (patricia.trantham@mpus.ms.gov)
Mr. Josiah Cox (jcox@cswrgroup.com)
Mr. Todd Thomas (tthomas@cswrgroup.com)
Russ Mitten, Esq. (rmitten@cswrgroup.com)
Ricky J. Cox, Esq. (rcox@balch.com)
Mary-Katherine Black, Esq. (mblack@balch.com)
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